
 

 

 

3rd April 2020 

 

To all the fantastic parents and children of Canon Johnson, 
 
We have now reached the second week of the school closure and I hope you are 
all well? As I said last week please email me on the ht@canonjohnson.co.uk email 
if you need anything or have any questions.  
 
As we have now reached the ‘Easter Holidays’ I wanted to share with you some of 
the slight changes that will be happening over the holiday period. 
 
All the staff will be having their 2-week break, staggered over the next 3 weeks to 
allow us to keep the school open for the children of Key Workers. This means 
replies to emails sent to teachers may be sporadic over the next few weeks. If you 
need some help or assistance, whether it’s for work or you are ‘locked down’ at 
home without any opportunity to get out and buy food and provisions, please 
email me on the HT email address and I will get back to you. 
 
We have had several parents emailing or ringing school asking about work 
because the pupils have completed their packs. Each child, before they left, was 
given a range of passwords for online learning that could be done in replacement 
of the work packs. Please use those and the wide range of websites we have put 
onto the school website for you to use. The latest one to try is the new home 
learning Harry Potter at Home web site which JK Rowling has created. It has some 
fantastic activities on it for all pupils. 
 
On Monday 20th April, we will also be making available a second home learning 
pack, if you wish to collect it from school. These will be placed on a table outside 
the back door by the school car park where the grab and go meals have been 
given out. They will be put out each day so please come along and pick up a pack 
for your child/children. 
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From today, for the next two weeks, we unfortunately will not be providing the 
Grab and Go meals. As you may have heard from the Government this week there 
will be an option to be given food vouchers when we return to school on the 20th 
April. If you are eligible for  
 
Free School Meals and would like the £15 food voucher, please come and collect 
it during the week of the 20th April from the table outside the Early Years 
entrance. If you are  
 
unable to leave the house, I will be ringing families eligible for free school meals 
to ask if you would like the voucher posted to you. 
 
Thank you once again for all the lovely messages and pictures we have been sent 
supporting key workers and showing the work pupils are completing. It fills me 
with both sadness and joy to see these pictures and am looking forward to school 
returning back to normal soon. Please continue sending these pictures in and I 
hope you have a safe and enjoyable holiday. 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
Mr M Bidgood 
Headteacher  
 

email: ht@canonjohnson.co.uk 
website : www.canonjohnson.co.uk 
twitter : @@CanonjohnsonCE 
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